
November 17, 2020 
ITEM 14-E-1  

 
 

 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  November 10, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Creation of an Area of Native/Florida Friendly Plants 
 
FROM: Laura Moss 

Commissioner, District 5 
 
 
In partnership with Pelican Island Audubon Society and UF/IFAS Extension, we would 
like to create an area for Native/Florida Friendly Plants in front of the County 
Administration Buildings and the existing grass lawn to be removed.  
 
I would appreciate a discussion and the input of my fellow Commissioners regarding this 
subject.   
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